The Parkman Grange meets at the hall the first Tuesday of every
month at 6:00pm

Anyone interested in joining the Grange is encouraged to join us
at a meeting

For more information, visit our facebook page or contact Sue
Manchester at 277-3942. If you would like to rent the Parkman
Grange, please contact Don Pepin at 343-0274

The Parkman Grange is closed in the winter months, but re-opens
in time for Town Meeting in March of each year.
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https://www.facebook.com/ParkmanGrange/

